
 
 
 

BARBECUES & BEACH PARTIES, etc. 
 
All persons intending to hold barbecues and/or beach parties etc. on States 
land (which includes beaches) after 8pm are reminded that a licence is 
required, with a minimum notice of 24 hours given. 
During July and August there will be no licences issued to persons wishing to 
hold a Beach Party or Barbecue on Saye Bay or Arch Bay after 8pm. 
 

Please Note: BONFIRES ARE PROHIBITED  
 

Application forms are available from the States General Office. 
Andrew Muter 
Chief Executive  

States of Alderney 
 


